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MRS Alyson Ferguson
27 - 27 McAuslin Road RD
Whangarei Select... 0173

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We visit our friends in Fairlight and love the peace and tranquility of the bay. If a marina is
built there, this small piece of paradise will be lost. It is such a great place for families to
kayak or swim as it is safe to do so. If the marina is built the safety net will be gone and the
noise that the proposed marina will generate will be dreadful.




